
Natural Gas Survey 

 
Elizabethtown Gas is investigating the feasibility of providing                      

natural gas service                                                                                                        

to Green Township residents and businesses.  

A survey enquiring whether property owners are interested to connect their 

home or business to natural gas will be arriving by mail around March 15, 2017.  

The viability of natural gas will partially depend on the response of this survey. 

The Township Committee encourages ALL residents to complete this survey and 

return it to Elizabethtown Gas. 


